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Isabelle Iny 
Thu 6/13/2024 5:40 PM
To:​Planning Policy Consultations <PlanningPolicyConsultations@cityoflondon.gov.uk>​

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

I  Isabelle iny object about the fact that proposed policy towards Conservation Areas is weak, and,
in particular, the current presumption against tall buildings in Conservation Areas is dropped.  The
planners propose to protect the "immediate setting" of the Synagogue, but this is wholly
inadequate given the "immediate setting" does not cover the 31 Bury St proposed
development site (just 25m away), and effectively pays no regard to the important sky
view above the Synagogue.

Sent from my iPhone

16/08/2024, 14:19 Local Plan representation - Ward, Sam - Outlook

about:blank?windowId=SecondaryReadingPane36 1/1

R0140




